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Photography August 6, 1990

Mr. Eliot F. Porter 
Route 4, Box 33 
Santa Fe, NM 87501

Dear Mr. Porter:

The National Geographic Society is pleased to inform you that the 
following publishing houses will be publishing foreign editions of 
Great Rivers of the World in the fall of 1990: Touring Club Italiano 
(Italian) and Dohosha Publishing (Japanese). Your photograph listed 
below will appear in these editions:

Page No. ID No.
260 UP 25F6

If you know of any reason why this photograph cannot appear in the 
prospective Italian and Japanese editions, please notify me within 20 
days of the receipt of this letter. If we do not hear from you within 
the indicated period, we will proceed with our understanding that the 
photograph is available for these editions.

Payment for photographic rights to this illustration will be made 
to you within 30 days of publication at the rate of 25% of the original 
page rate of this publication.

Should you have any questions or would like more details, please 
contact Carolyn Goble at (202) 857-7731.

Thank you for your attention to this letter.
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